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Winter Formal 
The Winter Formal is just around the corner! 
The Winter Formal was originally on January 
13, but then was rescheduled to February 3, 
which is this Saturday! The Winter Formal 
will take place on the second floor at the 
Lapwai High School gym. The cost for ‘singles’ 
is $5 and the cost for ‘couples’ is $10. There 
will also be concessions for sale, and remember 
Wildcats, if you are going to bring a student 
from another school, you have to get a 
permission waver. We hope to see you there! 

ATTENTION WILDCATS 

Do you want to work for the 
journalism team? Well we will be 
taking on applicants from grades 8-
11. We want to be able to pass 
down the titles of Chief-Editor, 
Reporter, Anchorman, and Tech 
person to students willing! For more 
information, come to the Higher 
Education room, or seek out Chloe, 
Heewekse, Bobby, or Pox. 

BOYS SENIOR NIGHT! 

The time is coming! It is almost time 

for the senior boys to have their 

senior night. The boys’ basketball 

team has done an amazing job in 

their season. On February 5, 2018, 

will be the Senior Night for the boys at 

the Lapwai High School Gym at 7:30 

p.m. Come support Emmit and Keith 

       

  Where to Find Help 

There are plenty of times when as 
students you need help with academic 
advise or motivational advice. It is 
somewhat hard to find the right person 
at school, but if you come to the 
Higher Education room, you can ask all 
of your questions with Eric Gower, Josh 
Nellesen, or Randi Bennett. They will 
always try to help you with your needs. 



 Student Spotlight 
Dawn-Rose Ratcliff 

This week’s student spotlight is Dawn-Rose 
Ratcliff who is an outstanding student with a 
huge GPA. Her favorite extracurricular would be 
her job, and her favorite class would be lunch 
because she loves food, who doesn’t! Her biggest 
academic challenge has been her French online 
class, a class she took in her freshman year, and 
the ACT’s. Dawn-Rose has used studying to help 
her get through these obstacles. Her greatest 
accomplishment has been her GPA with only 
having one B freshman year. Dawn-Rose also 
had the highest score Nellesen has ever seen! We 
asked if she was going to retake the test and get a 
higher score, and her response was “ALWAYS”. 
Thank you to this week’s Student Spotlight; 
Dawn-Rose Ratcliff.  
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 -Eric G. 

“Every 
accomplishment 
starts with the 
decision to try.” 

IDLA PREP! 
Many students may not have had 
IDLA in the past, and may not 
have learned what to expect. We 
are here to help you! IDLA is 
what you will expect in college, so 
it is good to prep yourself! You 
have to go through orientation, 
and it is VERY important to get in 
your work ON TIME. You can also 
meet other students in your 
online class and interact with 
them. IDLA may be a little bit 
harder than school here, but it 
pays off in the end and gives you 
a taste of what school in the 
future will be like. IDLA is where 
it’s at! 

Indian Club! 

Indian Club is an awesome club to 

get yourself involved in. When you are 

in Indian Club, you get to do so 

many activities. You can bead, go root 

digging, travel on field trips, and so 

much more. Indian Club holds 

fundraiser so we can do great things. 

Indian Club is also selling Valentine 

grams that cost $3.50 and will be 

distributed Feb. 13 and 14. Of course, 

like any other club, they will elect 

President, Vice President, and 

Secretary. And guess this! You don’t 

        


